
Dietrich Kuegeler
The bann on the water discharge would be detrimental to Fremont county and the surrounding
areas. There is a lot of new and old businesses that depend on the revenue provided by Aethon. I
have lived in Wyoming most of my life and plan on returning to Riverton. I hope you decide to
move forward with the water discharge to keep our community thriving.


